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HIGH SCHOOL AFTER SCHOOL CARE & HOMEWORK CLUB 
Dear High School Parents,  

The After School Care (ASC) program at Aletheia Christian Academy is a ministry provided to our high 
school students (7th thru 12th) whose parent(s) work and are not able to pick up their student(s) during 
regular dismissal time. It is our intent to provide a safe environment to children who do not have 
another option for childcare after school. We also have a Homework Club that is offered on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays. 

We have some new policies/fees for this upcoming year.  Here are the details:  

 A separate registration form and registration fee are no longer necessary. Since enrollment 
and admissions take place online now, contact information and medical information about a 
student staying for ASC or Homework Club will be accessible to our teachers. Only those persons 
designated will be allowed to pick up a student from ASC and a valid photo ID will be necessary 
if that person is not the parent.  

 ASC is available from 3:15 p.m.- 5:00 p.m. in Room 107 and not available on half-days. 
 Homework Club is available in Mrs. Dobson’s room on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:15-4:00 

p.m. 
 The cost will now be a flat fee of $5 per hour per child regardless of how many children in the 

family stay. Please remember that ANY PORTION OF THE FIRST HOUR WILL BE $5 PER CHILD. 
Each subsequent hour will be billed on the quarter hour. Please note Homework Club ends at 
4:00 p.m. and is billed $5 per session.  

 There is a $25 late fee for any student picked up late in addition to the hourly rate.  
 No snack is provided.  
 Phones may not be used for anything other than communicating with a parent about pick-up at 

the teacher’s discretion. Other electronics are not to be used unless specifically given 
permission by the ASC teacher and for homework only.  

 Your bill will be added to your account each month online.  
 This ministry of ASC started as a way to bless working parents who cannot get to school at 

dismissal time, and we would like to honor that mission.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at khansen@acalions.org.  
Sincerely,  

Kristie Hansen  

K5 Teacher and ASC Supervisor 

Matthew 6:33 


